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 Galena Park ISD Recognized North Shore Esports Team Member 

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD recognized Osvaldo Garcia, North Shore Senior High School 
student at the May GPISD Board of Trustees meeting. Garcia received a $15,000 per year 
scholarship offer to play Esports at the University of St. Thomas in Houston.

Osvaldo is a member of the North Shore Senior High School Esports team.  The team has 
advanced to the National Championship that will take place May 13-15, 2022, in Arlington, 
Texas.

A certificate was presented to Osvaldo Garcia on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John 
Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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